
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

4 January 2024 

 

Hon Ruth Forrest MLC  
Chair 
Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts  
Parliament House 
HOBART TAS 7000 

 

Issued by email only 

 

Dear Chair 

Gifts, benefits and hospitality register – Auditor-General – 1 October 2023 to 
31 December 2023 
In accordance with the Statement of Understanding between the Tasmanian 
Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts and myself, I attach my gift 
register for the above period. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Rod Whitehead 
Auditor-General  

 

Copy for: 

Mr Simon Scott, Secretary 



Tasmanian Audit Office – Register of gifts, benefits and hospitality – Rod Whitehead – 1 October- 2023 to 31 December 2023 
 
 

Date of 
declaration 

Date of 
receipt 
of offer 

Description of gift, benefit 
and/or hospitality offered 

Person/Organisation 
offering gift, benefit 
and/or hospitality 

Est. value of gift, 
benefit and/or 
hospitality ($) 

Decision (accepted 
or declined) Reason for decision 

27/09/23 25/09/23 Invitation from Committee 
for Greater Hobart 

Committee for Greater 
Hobart $30.00 Declined To maintain the independence 

of the Auditor-General  

27/10/23 25/10/23 
Invitation from KPMG to a 
Professional Development 
breakfast 

KPMG $30.00 Declined 

Discretionary decision-making 
authority exists 
To maintain the independence 
of the Auditor-General 

14/12/23 12/12/23 
Plaque in recognition of 
impending departure as 
Auditor-General of Tasmania 

Australasian Council of 
Auditors-General (ACAG) $50.00 Accepted 

The plaque is inscribed with my 
name and would be of no value 
to any other person.  The 
provision of the plaque in 
recognition of service is 
consistent with the ACAG 
protocol for all retiring 
Auditors-General 

 

 


